
Rooted and Grounded in Love For All (Ephesians 3:17)

Click here to gi ve a staff shout out! Newsletter - Monday 22nd July 2024
A message from Mrs Holmes

I would like to thank our Year 6 pupils for
being an incredible year group. They are full of

fun, enthusiasm and are a joy to ha ve in
school. I will miss them all very much. I know
they all ha ve bright futures ahead of them and

they should be very proud of themsel ves.

I hope you all ha ve an enjoyable, restful
summer and we look forward to welcoming all
our families back to school on Tuesday 3rd

September.

Thank you to Friends of FoG for a fantastic summer fair and for all our families for your support. We
raised over £500 for our school.

https://forms.gle/QSBdFLqmYMqZwzECA


We all had so much fun on Fitness Fun Day!

Important dates for your diary
Monday 2nd September Training Day School is closed to all children.

Tuesday 3rd September The Autumn term begins We welcome all children back into school

Wednesday 4th September Extreme Reading photos deadline All photos from the extreme reading
competition to be brought into school

Friday 6th September National Read a Book Day We will be celebrating this in school.

W/C 9th September Pupil Leadership voting Pupils will be voting for our new pupil
leadership groups, e.g. School Council.

Thursday 12th September First after school sports club This will be for KS2 this half term.
A google form will be sent to

parents/carers in the first week of
September.

Friday 13th September Roald Dahl Day Non-uniform - children are welcome to
dress up as a Roald Dahl character for

the day.

Tuesday 1st October National Poetry Day
Harvest Festi val begins

Food bank donations are welcomed.

Tuesday 1st October Scholastic Book Fair arri ves 1st - 7th October, 3.20pm - 4pm
Main hall

Thursday 3rd October Reception - Year 6 flu immunisation More details will be sent in September.



The colour run was a lot of fun!

Year 5 and 6 enjoyed a visit from the Royal Navy. They learnt about the careers in the Royal Navy and
how they protect the UK. The children listened to three officers talking about their experiences and then

designed and assembled their own flares which they launched outside.

Attendance: 2023/2024 Academic Year
Target = 96%

94% 95% 95% 95% 97%
Whole School Attendance: 96%


